Breton, Mary B

From: Annie Christy <anniegetsemail@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 6:50 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: 8/24/2023 Re electric cars in Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello:
| do not support incorporating California’s emission policies Re the elimination of gas powered cars.

Electric cars do not function in Maine in the cold weather. Second, forcing people to spend money they do not have will
cause enormous hardship on the people in Maine especially the low and middle income families, individuals, and
seniors.

Third, electric cars are, in general, unreliable. Fourth, electric cars are not environmentally friendly and actually pose a
threat to our environment. There is no plan for how to properly dispose of these car’s batteries and would create
massive landfills.the same is true of solar panels now cluttering Maine’s landscape. This is not a pretty site.

There is nothing wrong with gas powered cars. They are reliable and can be recycled and used. Such is not the case with
electric cars.

Thank you,
Ms. Christy

Annie Christy
anniegetsemail@icloud.com
510-509-0566 Cell
207-767-3055 Home

Sent from my iPhone



